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The administration in each building is working toward interviewing and completing the hiring 
process in a timely fashion.  With the exception of one contract, all anticipated contracts have been 
returned.  That was a high school math position.  The goal would be to have all positions brought 
for nomination to the school board by the first board meeting in June.  The process for interviews 
includes a review of application materials by the school’s administration, an interview with a team 
of staff including the principal, teachers, and in some cases the Curriculum Coordinator or the high 
school counselor.  From there I have asked that, whenever possible, two candidates would be 
forwarded to me. 
 
The number of candidates vary by position. 
 
 High School Math  12 applicants 
 Preschool    16 applicants 
 Assistant Principal  44 applicants 
 School Nurse     8 applicants 
 Computer/Technology      8 applicants 
 9th Grade Science    8 applicants 
 Chemistry/Physics    5 applicants 
 Elementary    34 applicants 
 Kindergarten   35 applicants 
 Social Studies   58 applicants 
 Middle School English  27 applicants 
 Middle School Science  15 applicants 
 
Collectively the SAU staff is working to fill the Human Resource functions as we look for a 
candidate for our position.  Thank you to Lise Tucker, Kristina Fowler and our temporary payroll 
help Phil Consolini.   
 
Summer programs are being planned at this time for the second summer academy.  Last year was a 
great success and we are looking forward to strong participation again 
 
On May 9, the food service staff, Lise Tucker and I will be meeting to discuss the food service 
program and ways to respond to the surveys that were taken. 
 
The spring concert at FRES is May 23rd. 
 
The top 10 lunch will be held on Thursday May 24. 
 
Southwest Superintendents meet on Friday May 18 in Henniker. 
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